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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk cleanup removal
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:04:35 PM






From: fatalfame@gmail.com <fatalfame@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 7:36 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk cleanup removal
 
Please advocate for the continuance of the bulk cleanup program! The voucher system is overly
complicated and falls well short of the bulk cleanup system. 


Thank you,


Griffin Hoopes
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